
Tuesday, March 09, 2010  

 
Changes to Ontario’s Statutory Accident Benefits Schedule (SABS) 
- Part 1 

The long-awaited changes to the Ontario SABS regime (Ontario’s Statutory Accident Benefits 
Schedule) have just been announced and they will come into effect on September 1, 2010.  

You can find the new Ontario SABS Schedule here (Regulation 34/10).  

We will keep you updated on the changes and keep visiting for the latest developments.  

For background, see our previous blogs including our Feb 10/2010 blog, Nov 2/2009 blog and also 
our April 7/2009 blog.  
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